LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
April 28, 2021
TO: Honorable Richard Pefia Raymond, Chair, House Committee on Defense & Veterans' Affairs
FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB795 by Campbell (Relating to an exemption from the requirement that the title of a state agency be
printed on state-owned motor vehicles.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Section 721.003 of the Transportation Code to include the Texas Military Department as
a state agency or division that is authorized to be exempt from the requirement that the title of the state agency
be printed on the agency's state-owned vehicles.

It is assumed the provisions of the bill would not result in a significant fiscal impact to the State.
Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts, 608 Department of Motor Vehicles
LBB Staff: JMc, SLE, TG

Page 1 of 1



